
 

BULLETIN 20-EX-11 

 

TO:   ALL AGENTS PRACTICING INSURANCE IN  

                        THE STATE OF GEORGIA 

 

FROM: JOHN F. KING 

  INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

 

DATE:  OCTOBER 1, 2020 

 

RE:   TRANSITION TO PEARSON VUE FOR INSURANCE PRODUCER 

  LICENSING APPLICATIONS 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Beginning November 1, 2020, Pearson Vue will be the new vendor for processing insurance 

producer licensing applications for the Agent Licensing Division of the Georgia Office of 

Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire.  

 

The licensing process will largely remain the same under Pearson Vue. However, improvements 

are being made across the board as we move towards simplifying and streamlining the licensing 

process.  

 

We expect to see slight delays as we work through this transition period. Questions regarding 

outstanding applications should continue going to PSI at galicensing@psionline.com. Pearson 

Vue will not begin actively processing applications until November 1, 2020. 

 

  

  

   

_____________________________________________ 

JOHN F. KING 

INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

STATE OF GEORGIA 
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